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25/09/2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Year 5 & Year 6 Half Day Bike Ride – Wednesday 11th October 2017 
 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in a bike ride on Wednesday 11th October 
2017 from 12.00pm and will return to school by 3.00pm. Your child will have an 
11:30am lunch sitting at school.  
 
Accompanying us will be Richard Rothwell, the Cycling Generation Officer for the 
area.  
 

Please ensure your child has a suitable breakfast containing carbohydrates, e.g. 
cereals, porridge.  
 

Children will need: 
 

 warm waterproof clothes that can get muddy 

 gloves (regardless of the weather) 

 a backpack with a spare warm jumper 

 carrier/plastic bag to put muddy clothes into 

  
 

Your child can use their own helmet or school can provide one for use on the day. 
 

Please complete the consent slip and returned to the school office by Friday 29th 
September.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Struthers  
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Year 5 & Year 6 Half Day Bike Ride – Wednesday 11th October 2017 

 
 

Name of child……………………………………… can take part in the bike ride.   
 
Year ……………. 
 
   
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………… 
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